

PARK, BEACH and RECREATION COMMISSION
REGULAR MEETING
OCTOBER 5, 2022

The Park, Beach and Recreation Commission held their Regular Meeting on Tuesday, October 5, 2022, at Lisman Landing, on the pavilion. Chairman Worroll called the meeting to order at 5:31 p.m.

Commissioners Present:					Also Present:

D. Worroll							Director B. Garfield
B. Bevan							Ald. D. German
A. Fabian								
K.  Rowland
F. Shashinka

Excused: Ald. Ward Willis

Public Comment 

None.

Consideration of the Minutes of the October 5, 2022, meeting

Commissioners’ Fabian and Rowland made and seconded a motion to approve the minutes of the October 5, 2022, as presented.  Motion carried unanimously.

Correspondence 

None. 

Director's Report - Director Garfield reported the adult softball season had wrapped up.  He stated basketball registration is now open and off and running.  Director Garfield also reported pickleball play continues.  He stated the resurfacing of the courts would be done in the spring.  He also noted Milford’s Pickleball Association out to keep people off the courts once they are closed.  Director Garfield reported the plaques for the Orange Avenue fields and KMT have been installed.  He reported dirt bikes were on the turf field and expressed his concern they would rip things up.  Director Garfield stated the police were notified and if the person or persons are caught, they would pursue charges.  A brief discussion ensued.

Director Garfield reported they had 99 permits for the year.  He stated they are also launching smaller programs.  A brief discussion ensued regarding staffing of recreation spaces.

Director Garfield reported interviews are being conducted for the Marketing position in the Recreation Department.

Commissioner Reports

a) Golf Course Commission – Chairman Worroll reported the Orchards is celebrating 25 years since opening with a ceremony on October 15, 2022, beginning at 9:30 a.m.  He also reported the new golf carts arrived.

b) Bench Dedication Program – Director Garfield reported benches are finally coming in and the back order is beginning to lessen.  He stated two (2) benches have been installed and they are working with the bench company regarding one bench that came in the wrong color.  Director Garfield also reported the bench came in the wrong color, so they are addressing it.  He also reported new railings have been ordered.  A brief discussion ensued.

Unfinished Business 

None

New Business 

Ald. German asked about parking near the Home Goods store on the Boston Post Road.  He asked if that area is a state park.  A brief discussion ensued.

Being no further business, Commissioners’ Fabian and Rowland made and seconded a motion to adjourn.  Motion carried unanimously.

The meeting adjourned at 5:47 p.m.



							Respectfully submitted,



							Kathleen A. Kennedy
							Recording Secretary
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